
Protecting Our Places Grant Program
Technical Review Committee Membership 

You will assess grant applications submitted under the annual POP
Program and recommend projects for funding by the Trust
Need to attend 1 – 2 meetings per year 
Receive sitting and reading fees
Your costs associated with attending face-to-face meetings will be
covered
You will be appointed for four years, including one year of probation.

As a TRC member:

Call for Expressions of Interest

This is an exciting opportunity to advise the NSW Environmental Trust on how
they fund Aboriginal community organisations and groups to implement on-
ground environmental / Cultural projects on Country important to them.

To be a member of the Protecting Our Places (POP) Technical Review
Committee (TRC):

It is preferred that you are an Aboriginal person (but not essential)
You need to have expertise in one or more of the following areas: land
management, Cultural fire, threatened species and community run projects.
Have had experience working with committees, can provide balanced
advice, act with integrity, 
fairness and good judgement and possess good environmental and social
awareness.

For more information on the POP Program and the EOI including how to
apply online, go to: https://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/funding-and-

support/nsw-environmental-trust/about-the-nsw-environmental-
trust/technical-review-committees

For further information, contact:
Michael Dine via michael.dine@environment.nsw.gov.au

Expressions of Interest close: 5pm Wednesday 2 November 2022

https://www.environment.nsw.gov.au/funding-and-support/nsw-environmental-trust/grants-available/protecting-our-places

